
Best wishes, 

dele Hast 
7004 Queenferry Circle 
Boca Raton, FL 33496 

Arthur Kaufman 
President 
Any Time Gutter & Screening, Inc. 
8171 Nadmar Avenue 
Boca Raton, FL 33434 

December 11, 2011 

Dear Arthur: 

This letter is to thank you for such a great job you and your men did at my home last week. 

I never knew my gutters were never installed properly which was causing my fascia to decay and 
I am appalled at the roofing company who had recently installed a new roof a short time ago who 
failed to replace the rotted fascia. I only learned of this when you showed me all of these 
problems while doing a "walk-a-round." 

Not only did you replace the rotted fascia, you suggested and I agreed to have you put a fresh 
coat of paint on the fascia. Now that everything is done, your gutters perfectly match the newly 
installed seamless gutter. Arthur, the gutters look great and I see the slight angle of pitch 
sloping towards the downspouts. I also now understand why the gutters need to be installed up 
behind that piece of metal you mentioned and up to the roof tile. 

Arthur, this note is to say "thank you" for doing such a great job overseeing the entire project 
and answering all of my questions. 


